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June 3, 2022 

 
EST Inc. is proud to announce the acquisition of Craig & Keithline Inc.! 
 
This merger of two of Oklahoma’s most experienced engineering firms offers a wide variety of 
advantages to our customers. Craig & Keithline has some of the most experienced transportation 
engineers and construction managers in the state, and this combined team increases EST’s 
engineering and construction management capacity while complementing our other areas of 
expertise. 
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